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                                                                   2022 Diocesan Lenten Resources 

As we continue our Synodal journey, several resources have been developed that your communities can become 

involved in during the Lenten period. 

To begin the season and to also launch Project Compassion, we encourage schools, parishes and agencies to 

gather on Shrove Tuesday, share pancakes and stories.  

This year’s theme for Project Compassion is ‘For All Future Generations’. A short video clip of a local family has 

been created sharing pancakes and stories that have been passed on from one generation to the next. The 

accompanying resource includes guiding questions that will assist communities to engage in dialogue.  

Each week during Lent we invite members of our Diocesan communities to gather to pray in small local groups, 

face to face or online. The Lenten reflection focuses on the Mystagogical Reflection (revealing the mystery of God) 

process. The resource provides the opportunity to encounter Scripture and our Synodal themes. As we encounter 

the mystery of God in the scripture, we discover the mystery of God in one another through sharing of life and 

experience. 

These resources will be available soon on the Diocesan website. 

The Diocesan event, The Way of the Cross, will be held at St Joseph’s Parish Toronto on Sunday, April 3. More 

details to follow. 

If your community would like assistance in learning more about the Mystagogical Reflection process, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards 
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